
 

 

3 significant events in our Unification community in the next few weeks 
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August 13, 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Brothers and Sisters, 
 
I greet each of you in the love of True Parents and wish blessings on you and your family. 
Let me get to the points. 
 
We have 3 significant events that will be happening in our Unification community beginning this week, 
August 19 and ending on Sunday September 18. 
 
1) This coming Friday in Korea, August 19, is the 4th Seong Hwa Anniversary Ceremony of our 
True Father. There will be a live broadcast of the ceremony that will come via INTERNET on the 

evening of Thursday, August 18, beginning 7 pm.  Please attend this event with your local 
Congregation: NY Family Church, Bronx Family Church, Belvedere Family Church, Albany Family 
Church are gathering. If you don’t know yet about your local community, check with your pastor( I have 
attached the directory of all the congregations). 
 
2) On Sunday, August 21, New York Churches are gathering at Camp Sunrise to receive the Holy 
Wine and Special Grace ceremony of our True Parents.  The ceremony will begin at 11am. It is important 
that you register for the ceremony (best online) at familyfed.org. If you need public transportation, 
connect with your local pastor who will guide you on that. 
DRESS CODE: No dressing down for the ceremony. Men should be suited and women dressed 
preferably in white or cream. Bring a change of clothes for fun activities after the ceremony. 
 
a- Register online, best to make your offering online. [or bring it with you on the 21st]: 
recommended offering for US residents:$300/family, Individual/$150   
bfm.familyfed.org/special-grace-from-true-parents-cig-holy-items/ 
 
b- Prepare your repentance and resolution paper (you can download it online). Bring it with you 
( they will be publically burned after the ceremony) 
 
3) The target date to celebrate the 40th Anniversary of the Washington Monument Rally is Saturday, 
September 17. We will gather on the Mall at 4pm. More info will be coming to you on the events 
scheduled for that weekend, but do pencil in that time to be in DC. We’ll be visiting some of the newer 
monuments as well: Martin Luther King, Korean and Vietnam Vet Memorials. Make it a fun day by 
inviting your contacts for a day in DC. 
Don’t hesitate to contact your local pastor or me for more info on the 3 points. Blessings to all of you 
 
Your brother,  
Edner Pierre-Louis, NY District Pastor 

FFWPU, New York District 
147 West 120 St., New York, NY 10027 
Rev. Edner Pierre-Louis,  District  Pastor 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


